Frilling, Tara

From: David Mercik <dmercik@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 8:23 AM
To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

No new taxes, means no new taxes. A $2.4b increase that would be retroactive to January 1, 2015 on top of $6.4b of
taxes over the last four years tells the world that our Connecticut state government and legislative leaders are unable to
manage our money within a budget. This money is taxes from hard working citizens of our state. It is time for our
elected leaders to start working hard as well and find ways to reduce spending and stay within a budget. Our taxes are
already too high. It is time to show the people of Connecticut that our government is working for us and not taking
away more from us.

Thank you.
David Mercik <dmercik@aol.com>

136 Cold Spring Lane
Suffield




